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The Department of Financial Services (DFS) has completed a follow-up review of the Franklin County 
Clerk of the Circuit Court.  The Department performed an audit of the Franklin County Clerk of the 
Circuit Court in January 2016.  The audit noted one (1) audit recommendation.  A status on the efforts to 
correct the prior audit recommendation was requested from Franklin County. 
 
 
 
 
The objective of the follow-up review was to determine the implementation status of prior audit 
observations and recommendations.  
 
 
 
The Clerk’s office staff indicated that they continue using management estimates based on experience for 
the allocation of indirect employees working on court related functions.   
  
The summary of the audit recommendation status is as follows: 
 

 
# 

 
SUMMARY OF RECOMMENDATION 

 
STATUS 

1. We recommend the clerk establish a method for 
tracking employees’ time and effort between court 
related and non-court related activities to ensure 
accuracy in the budgeting process and the appropriation 
of State funds. 

No action taken on the 
recommendation noted in Report 
No. 2016-03. 
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